

Dear clients and friends of RZH:

As per CT Governor Lamont's mandate, effective Monday, March 23rd, everyone at RZH is working remotely from their homes. We are completely operational and able to handle your servicing needs. Please call our direct lines so that your voicemails get emailed to us and we can respond on a timely basis.

Carl 203-355-0888
Dana 203-355-0884
Spencer 203-355-0887
Chris 203-355-0886
Susan 203-355-0880
Jane 203-355-0883
Candice 203-355-0885

Please know we are at our desks at home receiving all of your emails and your phone calls.

May everyone stay healthy and well.

Best regards,

Dana, Carl, Spencer, Chris, Susan, Jane & Candice

www.rzhadvisors.com

Important Dislosures



RZH Advisors LLC | 1 Landmark Square 11th Floor | Stamford | CT | 06901